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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, February 26, 201S)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, February 26, 2019

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Bill Mignon enjoyed his time at the PVPV/Rawlings Elementary School
60th Anniversary Celebration; he was also impressed by the
Academic Improvement Program at Murray Middie School.

Tommy Allen also attended the Academic Improvement Program
at Murray Middle School and enjoyed his time there.

Tim Forson stated that this is a busy time of year for the district.

He mentioned that there were many celebrations at various schools,
and the mid-year testing has been completed and the schools are
making great progress at this time and we're looking forward to

the second half of the year.

Kelly Barrera also recognized that this is a very busy time for the
district and they, as a board, are doing their best to attend events
and celebrations as much as possible. She attended the 60th Year
celebration at PVPV/Rawlings Elementary School and enjoyed seeing
the commitment of the community at work.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 School Start Times 2019-2020- Presented by Paul Rose,
Executive Director for Facilities and Operations, and Al Pantano,
Director for Tranportation

4.02 Security Update- Presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior Director
for School Services

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
1. Sean Baxter, 128 Catherine Towers Lane St. Augustine, FL
Spoke about Silverleaf School Site.

2. Amy Bajdo-Osborn, 1226 Maclaren St, St. Augustine, FL 32092
Spoke about SAPMS- St. Aug Public Montessori School.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
Mr. Mignon stated he will attend the STEM conference, next week, in Gainesville
with Brian McElhone, Director for Early Childhood Services and Federal Programs.

Mr. Allen thanked the Transportation and Operations Departments for their research
and hard work. He knows they are doing their best to make things cohesive and safe
for students.

Mr. Canan appreciated hearing more about the Operations and Transportation process.
He valued hearing about the "softening" approach for schools, presented by Mr.
Abbatinozzi, and knowing that they are focusing on problem solving instead of just
putting a bandaid on the issues.
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Mrs. Slough thanked the Transportation Department for their well-thought-out plans and
is looking forward to watching the plan in action next year.

Mrs. Barrera addressed a letter the board members received from a bus driver that had
recently retired. She stated that it goes to show even with the stress of doing a job
every day people can see the hard work being done by everyone.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 10:14 AM
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